
 
 

 

 
 
 

CITY CLERK’S OFFICE 
 
 

2023 MARCH 15 
 
 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF 
THE INTERGOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 

 
Please be advised that the 2023 May 17 Regular Meeting of the Intergovernmental Affairs 
Committee has been re-scheduled, as follows: 
 
  DATE:  Thursday, 2023 May 11 
 
  TIME:  9:30 a.m.     
 
  LOCATION:  COUNCIL CHAMBER 
    MUNICIPAL BUILDING 
 
 
Thank you for marking your calendars accordingly. 
 
 
 
________________________ 
Anna de Grood 
Legislative Advisor 
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